Possible Presentation to GSFF Students by NREL
Based on discussions with Patty Palko and Beverly Natividad I contacted the National Renewable Energy Laboratory (NREL) out in Golden about the possibility of their doing a presentation to the grad students represented by GSFF.  I have received a response from NREL that indicates they are willing to do a presentation but need more information before committing to do the presentation.  Therefore, Patty, Beverly and I need your input on the following questions:

· Do we want NREL to do a presentation to the GSFF grad students and possible DU as a whole?

If we want a presentation by NREL, then 

· When would we want the presentation?  NREL needs to know proposed dates and times for the presentation.

· What presentation length do we expect? 
· What formant do we see the presentation being given in?  Do we want just a presentation, or do we want time to ask questions and hold discussion?

· Do we want the presentation to take place at DU or do we want to go out to NREL?

· How many people should they plan for and what types of people will be attending?

· What do we want the presentation to cover?  Do we want an overview of NREL, do we want an overview of NREL’s research, or do we want a scientific presentation?   

· Who’s the audience and what do we see them taking away from the presentation?
When can we get the above information together and back to Patty and Beverly so we can get back with NREL and see if they are willing to commit to a presentation?
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For more information on NREL, check out their website at www.NREL.gov.

